
 

 

Fort Lee Administration Building 

  
Giffels Webster was hired by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to complete an Administrative facility for the 

Directorate of Public Works and Logistics in Fort Lee, Virginia.  The project consisted of the construction of a 

15,625-square-foot administration building.  

 
The building site was designed in conformance with the UFC DOD Minimum Antiterrorism Standards for 

Buildings.  The site design includes the parking facilities, ADA compliant walks and ramps, site grading, all 

utility connections, and soil erosion control.  The civil engineering portion of the project included site utilities 

(gas, water, sanitary sewer, and storm drainage), site grading, pavement design, and coordination with 

adjacent projects. Detailed storm water management plans were designed and permitted through the State of 

Virginia, including preparation of SWPPP and soil erosion control documents. 
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